
 

  

ALMA SCHOOL NEWS & EVENTS: 

➢ 2 November -   Spin @ Alma  

➢ 24 November -   AGM and Star awards  

➢ 26 November - 1 December -  Alma Market 
                                          

➢ 12 December  -    School Closes  

 
BEELD CHILDREN’S FUND 
We would like to thank all parents for their support regarding the  
Beeld children’s fund project. 

 
School Contact details – Important notice  
Please take note of the school’s new contact number. Make sure that you update the number on your 
contact list in order for you to know when the school contacts you. 

❖ 087 880 0920 

Second hand school t-shirts wanted                                                                                                

Please consider donating your child’s school shirts that he/she has outgrown to the school’s clothes 

bank.  All shirts that are still in a good condition, even though the colour may have faded, are welcome 

and appreciated.  Kindly send these shirts directly to the office.       

 

Newsletter 
November 1, 2018 

 

Tel : 087 880 0920 

Email : admin@almaschool.co.za  

 

We would like to thank Loins club Pretoria South 9. 

Our leaners enjoyed an outing to the Ice Rink in the Grove Mall. They had loads of fun on the ice and 

enjoyed a hamburger from Spur. 

Ubuntu/Culture Evening 

Our yearly Ubuntu function took place on Wednesday 24 October. This is the occasion where Alma 

School thanks all persons that have donated large amounts of money to the school. The percussion 

band, choir, wheelchair dancers and gumboot dancers of Alma performed. We had some guest 

performers as well: Anneli Roux, a flute player, Mr. Emmanuel Netshinzereni’s ensemble and a solo 

singer, Natasha Steyn. Both the learners and the audience enjoyed the evening very much. Thank you 

very much to all who worked hard to make the evening possible! 

 

Ice-skating at the Grove Mall 
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SPIN @ ALMA  

Come and join us for a funfilled evening . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING AND STAR AWARDS 
The Annual General Meeting and Star Awards will take place on Saturday, 24 November 2018 at 09h00 in the 

school hall.  We ask each parent to join us on this day for your child to receive his/her award.  Very important 

issues regarding the school’s financial budget for 2019 as well as the new school curriculum for 2019, will also be 

discussed. The proposed budget for 2019 is now available for review at the school.   

 

 _____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Annual general meeting – Please send back to your child’s teacher 

I        parent/guardian of       in  

group     will attend the Annual General Meeting on 24 November 2018. 

Mark which one is applicable:  

Will attend   

Will not attend the Annual General meeting and Star Awards  

 

Signature   ………………………………………….           Tel no. ............................................. 

 

 


